
July 10th, 2024                                             Minutes                                                Laurie Cisneros               

Coral Township                                          Roy Money 
6550 Olson rd.                                                                                                                                                   
Union IL 60180                                                                                                                                                 E. Renee Hill                  
 
At 7:00 pm, Supervisor William Damisch called the meeting to order.                                                                          

A quorum was established followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Approval of June 12th, 2024 minutes.  E Renee Hill made a motion to accept the minutes. Roy 

Money seconded the motion. 4 votes yes, Passed.  

Town Hall– None  

Supervisor Report– William Damisch discussed the vent and AC system being repair.  

Highway Commissioner Report –Seth Damisch discussed the paving with Peter Baker to start 

next week. Crews have begun to prep the roadways for the work to begin. Second round of 

mowing the ditches has started.  Seth also discussed the ditch and tiling work that will be on 

Harmony Hill rd.  

Assessor Report – Rich discussed Railway Estates and Henning Estates. It is estimated that the 

books will be submitted by the end of July to the county. 

Planning Committee–Laurie Cisneros informed that Julys meeting was moved to next week. 

Laurie also discussed the solar summit.  

Treasurers Report- Laurie Cisneros made a motion to accept, pending audit. E Renee Hill 

seconded 4 votes yes, Passed. 

Township bills– Roy Money made a motion to accept, pending audit. E Renee Hill seconded the 

motion. 4 votes yes, Passed. 

Highway bills– Laurie Cisneros made a motion to accept, pending audit. Roy Money seconded. 4 

votes yes, passed. 

Unfinished Business– Roy Money discussed the Verizon bill. 

New business– Laurie Cisneros presented the new plaques that Coral township received for the 

Mayors’ Monarch Pledge. 

Bill Damisch discuses the highway departments need for a lean-to for protected storage. Also, 

Bill discussed the need for a new fence.  He will have Bob Wagner look into pricing and 

completion. 

Town Hall Follow Up– None 
With no further business, Roy Money made a motion to adjourn the meeting. E Renee Hill 

seconded the motion 4 votes yes, Passed. 

Adjourned 7:37 pm  

Respectfully submitted,  

Holly Money - Coral Township Clerk 


